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a word from the editorial

■ A WORD FROM THE EDITORIAL

Philologia is a peer-reviewed academic journal whose primary objective is to 
promote, cherish and advance research in the humanities and social science. The 
journal comes out annually, both in print and electronic edition. Philologia publishes 
articles, critical essays, book reviews and conference reports grouped into the following 
sections: Linguistics, Applied Linguistics, Literary Studies, Cultural Studies, Translation 
Studies, Scientific Interviews, Conference Reports and Book Reviews.

The ninth issue of the Philologia journal offers to its readership some twenty 
contributions submitted by the scholars from different parts of the world on a broad 
range of topics. Most modern and innovative approaches are employed by the authors, 
enriching the linguistic, literature, cultural, and translation studies, and providing news 
on selected new literature and events. We hope that you will find the original scientific 
articles inspirational, as they offer new philological and non-philological theory-based 
and practical perspectives, and come from Australia, Bosnia-Herzegovina, Croatia, 
Romania, Russia, Republic of Srpska, Serbia, and Spain. We also wish to express gratitude 
to our colleague, Urška Valenčič Arh, University of Ljubljana, Slovenia, for her reliable 
academic advice.

The Editorial Board is much obliged to both international and Serbian members of 
the reviewing and advisory boards for their most insightful comments, constant effort 
and constructive criticism, without whose kind assistance this issue of the Philologia 
journal would not have been the same. Special thanks go to the Serbian Ministry of 
Science for providing continual financial assistance.

The Editorial is determined to follow the path of incorporating the journal into 
most influential linguistics and literature databases, which would bring the Philologia 
journal closer to the potential reader interested in its contents. We are proud to 
announce that the articles published in the Philologia Journal have now been indexed in 
the MLA International Bibliography, the most widely distributed humanities database, 
and the journal listed in their Directory of Periodicals. The Editorial will make every 
effort to further promote the journal internationally. 

The Editorial wishes to dedicate this issue of the journal to our dear friend and 
outstanding scholar, Peter Preston, who passed away this autumn. Even though he was 
struggling with a severe illness, he still found time and took great effort to provide a 
most discerning review of a paper the Editorial asked for. The Philologia’s Reviewing 
Team will miss Peter a lot.


